July 17, 2018
THE SUPERINTENDENT REPORT
TO THE
BOARD OF EDUCATION
Board Meeting — 6:30 pm

The Superintendent will report on and discuss
the following to the Board of Education:

Attended Connections Weekend monthly meeting

Met with Bruce Heinlen regarding stadium handrail project

Attended Kiwanis Meetings

Assisted in search for and interviewed candidates for District vacancies
Attended the Galion Chamber Golf Outing

Attended the Galion Chamber Meeting

Attended the ODE School Based Health Care Network meeting

Met with Bryan Summer regarding sound system upgrades

Met with representatives from both Pepsi and Coke to look at proposal for a
new contract

Met with representatives from Bender Communication to review proposals for
new two way radios for the entire district.



